
 Parent Message - Friday, November 2, 2021 

 Re: Report Cards & Appointments 

 Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 We know our students are enjoying the PD Day away from classes.  We wanted to 
 provide you with a brief update on a few things. 

 Report Cards 
 ●  If any families are having trouble accessing their report cards from quadmester 1, 

 please reach out to Mrs. Howitt (  howitts@hcdsb.org  ) and we can follow up with 
 you 

 Leaving School for Appointments 
 ●  This is a friendly reminder for students to check with our attendance office 

 (located in student services) before they leave the school for an appointment. 
 ●  This allows us to confirm that a parent has contacted the school about the 

 appointment with the student 

 Coyotes 
 ●  You may have heard of news reports of Coyotes in some of the wooded areas in 

 Toronto 
 ●  City of Burlington has put together a information pamphlet should anyone see a 

 coyote -  here 
 ●  We have made announcements to our students that if they are leaving the school 

 for lunch, please stay on the side walks and to avoid any wooded areas. 
 Please continue to check our school website (  https://secondary.hcdsb.org/stkateri  ) as 
 more updates become available. 
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